

**Hereford Cathedral Junior School** 

28 Castle Street Hereford HR1 2NW

Telephone 01432 363511

Miss Rachael Toolan B Mus, PG Dip. Perf. Head of Music enquiry@herefordcs.com

March 12th 2018

## **Herefordshire Performing Arts Festival 2018 - Year 4 Choir**

Dear Parents,

The Year 4 Choir (which involves all children in Year 4) will be performing at the Herefordshire Performing Arts Festival on Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> March. This is held at The Courtyard Theatre and their class will start at 10.00am. It is likely to be a short class, finishing at approximately 10.40am. The children should arrive at school at the usual time and will be walked to and from The Courtyard by staff.

Family and friends are very welcome to attend. Tickets are not required in advance but there will be a small charge at the door. This is a good opportunity for the children to get used to performing on the stage and it would be lovely to have some support in the audience.

Best wishes,

Rachael Toolan

what Zulay

Head of Music